CITY OF CARNESVILLE
CALL FOR GENERAL ELECTION

Notice is hereby given that a General Election shall be held in Franklin County for the City of
Carnesville. The election will be held on Tuesday, November 4, 2025 for the purpose of electing
two (2) City Council positions.

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. 21-2-131 (a) (1) of the Georgia Election Code, notice is hereby given that
the Mayor and City Council has established a fee of $126.00 as a qualifying fee per candidate
for the election. Qualifying for the election shall be held at Carnesville City Hall, 919 Hull Ave,
Carnesville, GA 30521. Contact Person: Karen Little 706-384-3905.

Qualifying for all candidates shall begin on Monday, August 18, 2025 and continue through
Wednesday, August 20, 2025, from 8:30 am to 4:00 pm.

All qualified citizens are urged to register and vote in this election. Please call the Registrars
office at 706-384-4390 for more information.

This the 8t day of January 2025.

Karen Little
Qualifying Officer/City Clerk
City of Carnesville



